
29th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Y6 have been on their residential the past couple of days near Grange-over-Sands. A 

good time is being had by all in spite of the cold weather. Many thanks to the staff 

for giving up their time. I am sure that the children will have lots to talk about when 

they get home! 

 

Lovely Hearts School – many thanks for your generous contributions. We raised 

£189.40 I know that this will make a difference to the children in Cambodia 

 

Book Fair A huge thank you to everyone who attended our book fair, £661.09 was 

raised for our school to spend on books! Based on the children’s recommendations, 

teachers have used some of the money for new books for their class libraries. 

 

Advent 

Retreat Day. This will take place on Monday 2nd December with Ann Tipper. We will 

start the season well by thinking about how we prepare for this time at Christmas. 

 

There will be an enrolment mass for our Y3 Sacramental Programme children at 

6pm this Saturday 30th November at St Hilda’s church. I look forward to seeing 

you there on this first weekend of Advent. 

 

All Christmas plays and events information have been emailed out in a separate 

email on Wednesday. Please buy the tickets for the plays on Arbor. The first plays are 

next week! 

 

Friday 13th December – Christmas/Jolly Jumper own clothes day – the Mini Vinnies 

will collect coin donations for the Food Bank. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

With prayers, 

Sarah Yates 

 


